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WORDS FROM THE EAST 

     Brethren, I cannot thoroughly 
express the gratitude I feel to you, 
nor how humbled I am by the honor 
you have bestowed upon me. I can 
only say “thank you”, and hope that I 
serve the lodge in a manner 
commensurate with the honor you 
have given me.  
     As we embark on another 
Masonic year, I am confident that 
with our slate of Officers and the 
support of the Brethren, our Lodge 

will continue to be one of the best Lodges in the State of 
Texas.  But let us not rest upon our laurels, we must continue 
to improve. If Masonry is to continue its place in society, it must 
be at the intersection of tradition and innovation. With that in 
mind, I encourage all brothers to let myself, or any of your 
Officers know of any ideas or recommendations you may have 
on how we can improve our Lodge. 
     I look forward to an exciting year. 
Fraternally,  

Jeff Peterman  972-264-0609 

Jeff Peterman W.M.  
 

WORDS FROM THE WEST 
     Brethren, it was an honor to be elected as Senior Warden 
for Thomas B. Hunter.  I am looking forward to the upcoming 
year.   If you see anything at the Lodge in need of repair, 
please let me know.   
Fraternally,  

Brad Hill 972-606-1007 

Brad Hill, S.W. 
 

WORDS FROM THE SOUTH 
     Brethren, I will first say “Thank You” for allowing me to 
serve as your Junior Warden. 
     We have a great year planned out in the kitchen! We have 
some exciting meals planned for you so make sure you attend 
all the Stated Meetings! We would love to fill the Lodge every 
month and provide you with great meals. 
     I will also introduce you to our two Stewards who will be 
taking care of those duties. Please make sure to say hello to 
Brother McGaffey and Brother Cleveland. This July’s Stated 
meeting meal will be Fajita’s with all the fixins! Don’t miss 
out on some good food and fellowship!! 
Fraternally, 

Reed Smith 214-995-7359  
Reed Smith, S.W. 
 

OFFICERS FOR 2010/2011 

 
Installing Officer-R.W. Donny Broughton 

Installing Marshal-Jimmy Emmons 
June 24, 2010 

HUNTER TRESTLE BOARD (subject to Change) 
Thur. July 1st --T.B. Hunter Stated Meeting  (7:30 PM.)             
    Family Meal 6:30 P.M.) 
Other Tues/Thurs----Degrees or Floor School (7:00 PM) 
NOTE-Daily updates to the Trestle Board can be seen 
by logging on to www.mastermason.com/tbh1356. 

 
OTHER DATES 
Tues. July 6th ---S.R Hamilton Stated Meeting (7:30 PM.) 

(Family Meal 6:30 PM) 
Sun. July 4th  -------------------------------Independence Day 
Wed. July 7th -L.L Blake OES Stated Meeting (7:30 PM)  

(Family Meal 6:45 P.M.) 
Fri. July 9th   -G.P. York Rite Chapter/Council (7:00 PM)  

(Family Meal 6:30 PM) 
Sat. July 10th ---Mountain Crk Stated Meeting (8:00 AM) 

(Family Breakfast 7:15 AM) 
MASONS WITH JULY BIRTHDAYS 
Richard Beaudin, Fenton Beckcom, Keith Benton, 
Simon Bolivar (1783), Oran Bright, James Brown, 
Steve Call, Chris Cleveland, George H. Cohen (1878), 
Samuel Colt (1814), Bruce Dalton, J. Dale Dawson, 
Bob Dole (1923), Robert Donaldson, Cary Dover, Benny 
Emmons Jr., Scott Fields, Gerald Ford (1913), Henry 
Ford, James Glenn (1921), Richard Haggard, Scott 
Johnson, Wayne Johnson, John Paul Jones (1747), 
Samuel Kelly, Richard Larkins, Charles Moore, Nathan 
Mott, Les Nichols, J.W. O’Neal, David Perkins, Walter 
Silva, Red Skelton (1913),  Matt Storm, Mike Sutton, 
Dave Thomas (1932), Lynn Titus.,  

 “Life is a Journey-Enjoy the Ride” 
“NUMBERS 6: 24-26” 

 
AND TO HAROLD PRICE 

Our “JR” Past Master 
“THANKS FOR THE MEMORIES” 

     For all the gaveling us up and down 
and up and down and up and down, but 
we needed the exercise. 
     For the 12 Stated Meetings perfectly 
assembled and all in order and for the 
umpteen Called Meetings. For all the 
Entered Apprentice Degrees and 
Fellowcraft Degrees, and Master Mason 

Degrees all done with our Lodge’s usual Masonic 
perfection. For the Family gatherings at the Lodge, for 
the Scholarship presentations to two deserving students, 
for our part in Cornerstone laying ceremonies, for our 
Lodge’s participation in “Public Schools Day, and who 
can forget the great Family Day at Loyd Park and the 
perfect hamburgers that you cooked. A warm “Thank 
You” comes from all of us. 

THE LODGE IS CLOSED 
ANAGRAM-the transposition of letters in a word to form 
a new word:or sentence--i.e. 
The words: SLOT MACHINES 
Transposed is: CASH LOST IN ME 
The words:  ELEVEN PLUS TWO 
Transposed is: (anwer in August newsletter) 
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